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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 Can Drive Non-uniform day 1st 

November 

Tuesday 1st of November. Bring a can to 

donate and wear your own clothes 

 

 PTA Meeting 8th November 

Monday the 8th of November. In the staff 
room. Please email  
pta@botanydowns.school.nz 

 

 Jesters Pie Day 9th November 

Order a selection of Jesters Pies via Kindo 

 
He rau ringa e oti ai. Many hands make light work 

 Arts Evening - We Need your help! 

 
Our Arts Evening is getting closer and we need some extra 
hands to help it run smoothly. If you can lend 30 mins of 
your time to help with the sausage sizzle or selling 
chocolate please contact us - we would love to have you 
on board! 
 
When: 22 September 5.00pm-7.30pm 
What: 30mins of your time to help with the sausage sizzle 
or sell chocolate 
Email to: pta@botanydowns.school.nz 

  

Calendar Art 

 

 

 

  

 

You should have your Calendar art forms. Each student has a 
unique Entrance Code.  Orders can be made online at 
www.kidsartworks.com until Thursday 22nd September. 
  
These make great personalised gifts! 
 
Please contact the PTA (pta@botanydowns.school.nz) if you 
have lost your form and require your student's unique Entrance 
Code.  Funds raised go to improvements within the school such 
as the new turf areas, library books etc.   

“When you love what 

you have, you have 

everything you need.” 

-Unknown 
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Jesters Pie Day – 9th November 

 
Support our Pie day fundraiser and enjoy a delicious pie for lunch. 
Gluten-free options are available too. 
We get $2 from every pie and $1 from every sausage roll. Order 
can be made via Kindo for lunchtime delivery on the Wednesdays 
above.  
 
Pie purchases must be completed via Kindo before 11am on 
Tuesday before the dates above. 
 
No cash payments can be accepted at school.  

 

Can drive Non-uniform day Tuesday 1st November 

Support our Charity Can drive 
 
Non-uniform will cost one can or non-perishable item per child to be 
dropped off at the school hall. 
 

 

 

Stuck on you labels  

 

 

 

 

 

Need labels? Please use the following affliate link and Stuck on you will  donate a 

portion of the sales to the PTA to help fund future projects eg: Play areas, turfs, 

playground refurbishment etc. 

https://www.stuckonyou.nz/affiliate/fundraiser/BOTANYDOWNSSCHOOLPTA 
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Join us in person Monday the 8th November  

 

Come along to the School staff room at 7.30 and Meet us  

If meetings aren’t your thing we’re keen to have some Casual 
volunteers who can help with things like the Uniform Sales and 
doing things like cooking sausages for fundraisers. 

Without more help, we’re unable to run many of the events our kids look forward to.  

Please email  pta@botanydowns.school.nz if you’d like to 
come so we can get enough chocolatey snacks. 
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